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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-065

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 School Principals
	 Perkins Coordinators
	 CTE Teachers

FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 May 10, 2021

SUBJECT:	 Career and Technical Education Collaboration Grant

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION (CTE) 
COLLABORATION GRANT OPPORTUNITY
The CTE Collaboration Grant is a competitive state grant  that may be used to fund expenses 
associated with the planning, development and implementation of a new, or expansion of an 
existing high school CTE program or school facility repairs and improvements to CTE classrooms, 
shops and labs. Programs funded will provide high school students with postsecondary options, 
connect academic and technical curriculum, provide innovation to ensure career choices, work-based 
learning, and support the workforce  needs of Wyoming. Applicants must be a consortia of a school 
district, at least one post-secondary partner, and at least one business or industry partner. Preference 
will be given to NextGen partners. Grant funds will be awarded no later than August 15, 2021. 

The application is available here and must be submitted by 5 p.m. MDT on June 30, 2021. The 
funding period is September 30, 2021-September 30, 2023. The program must be sustainable 
after the funding period. There will be a minimum of four grants awarded. The total amount to be 
awarded is $500,000.

For more information, contact Ilaine Brown, CTE Education Consultant, at 307-777-3549 or  
ilaine.brown1@wyo.gov.

Wyoming Department of Education
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002
307-777-7675

Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff   |   Kari Eakins – Chief Policy Officer   |   Trent Carroll – Chief Operations Officer   |   Shelley Hamel – Chief Academic Officer

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction
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